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Dear Sir or Madam,
 
As a body corporate payer I wish to record my objection to the proposed removal of the 2011
reversion of
the body corporate lot entitlement process in Qld. The charges are already a struggle to afford
without having
to subsidise rich people who don't really need the double units or penthouses.
 
Thank you,
 
Bryan Paddy
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